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fir. Don W. Warembourg, f4anager
Nuclear Production
Public Service Company of Colorado

-

P. O. Box 361
Platteville, Colorado 80651

-

Dear fir. Warembourg:

Your letter of June 11,1979 (P-79126) requests an extension of the temporary
relief from LC0 4.3.10 as specified in our latter of f4ay 25,1979 until
June 15, 1979. The reasons given were inability to schedule the operator
tests as originally planned and delays experienced in receiving replacement
parts for your snubbers.

We feel that an extension of the temporary relief from LC0 4.3.10 until
June 15,1979 is acceptable for the reasons enumerated in our letter of
I4ay 25, 1979.

Should you have any additional questions, please let us know.

Sincerely,

bh. W
William P. Garmill, Assistant Director for

Standardization and Advanced Reactors
Division of Project lianagement
Office of Nu: lear Reactor Regulation
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